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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 8:16 AM
To: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: ORR Building

Nadia,

Forwarded this e-mail to the City Council, then realized | had forgotten to add you to the list.

David

From: Nancy Finn

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 7:27 PM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: ORR Building

Hi David,

Please forward my email to the councilors.

There should never be any zoning changes for any developer who purchases a property.
The proposed building is too dense for that location.

Historic buildings should be saved and not torn down.

Newton was the garden city but our villages our turning into over developed locations.
Tragic.

Nancy Finn

Newton Lower Falls

Sent from my iPhone


nkhan
Rectangle




